Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION
Florida’s Office of Early Learning
The Office of Early Learning - Child Care Executive Partnership announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: September 7, 2017, 2:30 p.m. - CANCELLED
PLACE: New notice will be posted once rescheduled.
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: ONLINE CONFERENCE MEETING NOTICE-PRINT PUBLISH DATE: 8/30/2017 Vol. 43/169 This CCEP Board Meeting has been cancelled. A new notice will be published when the new meeting time and date is rescheduled.
For more information, you may contact: ashley.mitchell@oel.myflorida.com.
